
 

 

OPEN GARDENS SURVEY 

 

303 out of 443 visitors who came to our event on 
23 and 24 June 2018 were surveyed. 

The chart below is a breakdown of how they got to 
hear about our event 

Word of Mouth and local knowledge seemed to work extremely well.  
Others simply ‘GOOGLED: ‘What’s on in Wiltshire’ or simply ‘Gardens 
Opened in Wiltshire’.  They then picked up reference to our website.  Even 
our road signs featured well. 
 
Many came from local villages and towns in South Wiltshire.  Others came 
from outside the county such as Hampshire, Somerset, Dorset, Surrey and 
Cheshire. 
 
Larger towns featured were Bath, Swindon, Southampton, London, Frome 
and Salisbury. 
 
Further afield visitors came from: Belgium, Canada, Germany, 
Netherlands, South Africa and Southern Ireland. 


